
Financial Support 
 

The conference has applied for a grant from the National Science Foundation 
(pending now). If funded, partial support will be available to a limited number of 
recent (5 years or less) Ph.D.s and graduate students who give presentations in the 
conference.  Priority will be given for support of students and new doctorates from 
under-represented groups in mathematical sciences, U.S. citizens and residents. 
 
Applications and supporting materials must be received by March 31, 2004. 
Decisions will be made before end of April or after the fund is materialized. 
 
Requests for support should be accompanied by a vita (limited to two pages) and 
statement of research interests (limited to two pages).  Graduate students requesting 
support should have their advisor send a letter of support. 
 
Please include following information (if applicable) with given order in your vita. 

(i)        Professional Preparations 
        Undergraduate Institution(s)           Major         Degree & Year   
        Graduate Institution(s)                     Major         Degree & Year   
        Postdoctoral Institution(s)                Area           Years  

(ii) Appointments 
(iii) Publications 
(iv) Other Affiliations 
(v) Title of your talk and the names of the organizers if you are invited to 

present your talk in a special session 
 
 
Please send application with supporting materials to: 
 
Dr. Ioana Mihaila 
Department of Mathematics & Statistics 
California State Polytechnic University 
3801 W. Temple Avenue 
Pomona, CA 91768 
U.S.A. 
  
 
 
Note: Requests with supporting materials may be submitted via email to:   
                                           imihaila@csupomona.edu 
Please make sure that AIMS’ Fifth International Conference appears in the subject 
line with descriptions of attachments, if any, in the content of your email. 
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